January 12, 1960

Mr, Kermit Geary
R. D, 2, Box 298
Walnutport, Pennsylvania

Dear Mr, Geary:

We are in receipt of your letter of January 8,
1961 in reference to our test progrmm conducted on
January 7, 1961,

Your reception of same is hereby verified,

* Nice to hear from you, if you ever down this
way, by all means, stop by and see us,

Col, Lee Buck

Commercial Manager

LB/pe

"THE VOICE OF SCENIC CUMBERLAND FALLS"




